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The pace of False Claims Act (FCA) litigation and settlements remained just as furious this past
year as it had during the previous presidential administration.

Companies in all sectors of the economy who do business with the government, or participate
in government programs, continue to face the threat of FCA enforcement. At the same time, the
Supreme Court's jurisprudence expounding on the FCA's "rigorous" materiality standard has
created new lines of defense. Understanding how recent court decisions could affect your
business is critical. That's why we have published "False Claims Act: A review of 2017." This
report reviews the key developments of the past year, and discusses some discernible trends in
government enforcement of the FCA.

Visit fca.hoganlovellsabc.com for the full report.
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